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8th December 2011 
ATTN: 

 Presidents of the National SAMBO Federations affiliated to FIAS 
 All JUDO clubs/associations/federations 
 All KARATE clubs/associations/federations 
 All Hand-to-Hand Fighting clubs/associations/federations 

 __________________________________________ 

 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 

Through this Invitation letter, Budo Promotion Ommen and the Dutch 
Sambo Federation is honored to invite You and Your team to participate in the 
22nd Dutch Open Championships to be held in Dalfsen (the Netherlands) from 
15 to 18 March 2012. 
 

The competitions in Sambo, Combat-Sambo, Hand-to-Hand Fighting, Judo 
and Karate (all-style) will be organized and delivered by Budo Promotion Ommen 
in association with the Dutch Sambo Federation and the International Budo 
Federation. 

 
All further details will be in the Regulations of the 22nd Dutch Open 

Championships. We hope to welcome you in the Netherlands! 
 
 
Hendrik-Jan Ningbers 
 
 
President 
Budo Promotion Ommen 
Dutch Sambo Federation 
 

 


